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 September 16, 2015  

 
Connie Davis 
Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 
Golden, CO  80401 
 
Re: Hazeltine Mine, DRMS Permit No. M-2004-031 
 Appeal of the Denial of Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05) 
 Notice of Board Hearing  
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
 
On August 24, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to 
appeal the denial of Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05).  Therefore, the Division has scheduled your request 
to be considered by the Board during a Formal Board Hearing.  The hearing has been scheduled for the 
September 23, 2015, Board meeting, which will occur at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 318, Denver, 
Colorado, beginning at 9:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter can be considered.  During the hearing 
the Board will consider the appeal. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 
email at Tyler.ODonnell@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tyler O’Donnell  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
 
 Tim Flanagan 
 Fowler, Schimberg & Flanagan, P.C. 

1640 Grant Street, Suite 150 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
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